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Visits to the LegCo Complex by the public suspended 

*************************************************** 

 

Due to the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No.8 issued 

by the Hong Kong Observatory, the Legislative Council ("LegCo") 

Secretariat announced that visits to various facilities in 

the LegCo Complex by members of the public scheduled for today 

(July 24), including guided educational tours of the LegCo 

Complex, and use of services provided by the Children's Corner 

and the LegCo Library, are temporarily suspended. 

 

Services will resume two hours after the Tropical Cyclone 

Warning Signal No. 8 is lifted. However, if the signal is 

cancelled at or after 4 pm, services will be suspended for 

the whole day. Members of the public or groups affected may 

contact the LegCo Secretariat at 3919 3441 during office hours 

to re-schedule their visits. 
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